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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to Kirk Fenton School and what we hope will be the beginning of 

a rewarding partnership with you and your family. 

 

As a Church of England School, our vision for our children is rooted in 

Christian belief and principles. We aim for each member of our school 

community to feel valued and respected, and to be treated fairly and well. 

 

We are proud of our reputation as a school with high expectations which 

focuses on an enthusiastic love of learning. We take pride in the strong 

links that have been established with our community and are keen to 

remain at its heart. 

 

At Kirk Fenton we are committed to meeting the personal needs of every 

child who attends our school. It is a privilege to share this period of your 

child’s life with you and to work with families to enable our children to 

grow in independent learning and confidence, developing an awareness and 

understanding of moral, spiritual and cultural issues. 

 

Our School motto is: “Faith in ourselves, hope for the future and love for 

each other”. However, words on paper cannot convey a true impression of 

our school. Please do feel encouraged to visit and to see us in action. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Karen Williams 

Head Teacher 


